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During the month of November, the Provincial Comptroller's Office

carries out a process to recruit third-year Accounting and Finance

students, in Professional Technical Education, who wish to enroll in

the V Specialization Course in Auditing, to begin in the coming school

term. 

Mildred de Armas Suárez, chief comptroller of the Attention System in

the territory, explained that the interested parties will start the

course on February 28, 2022 until the first week of July, and in the

second and third weeks of that month the state exam is expected and

graduation.

At this stage, they receive demands from entities that still do not

have such comptroller positions covered, which distinguishes the

course: in addition to their title of Medium Technician in Accounting

and Finance with a Specialization in Auditing. Graduates will have

their job location secure, she said.

For other details, the Comptroller of the province provides the

telephone numbers 47 36-6783 and 84, with extensions 111 and 112.
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